
Rippa Rugby for Years 3-6 
Free Taster Session for Girls and Boys on Monday 6th March 2017 3.20-4.20pm 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
My name is Stuart Gallacher and I am Community Rugby Development Manager for Bournemouth 
Rugby. 
 
Bournemouth Rugby through their approved partner Rippa Rugby will be coaching at Bransgore Primary 
School on Mondays after school from 6th March 2017. This session will be a free taster session for your 
children to see if they would like to continue with this club in a paid format. 
  
If your child is interested in signing up for the free taster session you must either complete the electronic 
registration form found on my website www.ripparugby.co.uk and enter Bransgore as your school option 
or e-mail me on stuart@ripparugby.co.uk giving me your name, name of child, address, 1st and 
2nd contact numbers and notification of any medical conditions that may affect performance. 
  
If we get sufficient numbers interested from the free taster session we will continue with the after-school 
coaching session on Mondays 3.20pm – 4.20pm in a paid format costing £5 per child per session. More 
information will be provided on costs and payment details after the free taster session. 
  
Please see the below leaflet which tells you more about Rippa Rugby.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon! 

  
Coach Stu 
Bournemouth Community Rugby Development Manager and U9’s Level 2 RFU Rugby Coach  
Rippa Rugby Business Owner 
07899 268265 
www.ripparugby.co.uk 
www.facebook.com/ripparugbyuk/ 
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